
Workshop Announcement 

Invitation:    On the Occasion of Teacher's Day 5th September, we invite all Schools of 
Education or Departments of Education from Universities to conduct one day 
workshop on Practicing Nai Talim, Experiential Learning, Community Engagement and 
Vocational Education in your respective Universities. 
 
The workshop can be conducted any day between 2-6 September in your respective 
university.  
 
For each workshop we have a budget of Rs 10,000/- (maximum). Please send your 
proposal to wgpkncri@gmail.com. 
 
The amount of Rs. 10,000/- (maximum) will be reimbursed after completion of the 
programme and submission of the report. 
 

Member Secretary 


